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CORI

Doug Clott, Newton Girls Softball's past president, is still very involved with us and will again be administering our CORI system for the league.  It is a Massachusetts state requirement that all coaches have a CORI background check in order to coach. 

If you have coached in NGS before,	 your CORI information is still on file and you do not need to send it in again.  If you have not coached and have not sent in CORI information                                           yet, please do	so as soon as possible.

Please	e-mail	the following	information to Doug	at:
Doug@NewtonGirlsSoftball.org

Or if you prefer, you can submit your information via regular mail to:	
22 Oakwood Road, Newton,	MA 02460

Last Name:
First Name:
Middle	Initial:
Suffix:
Date of Birth (MMDDCCYY):
Last 6 digits of Social	Security:
Father's Last	Name:
Father's First	Name:
Mother's Last	Name:
Mother's First Name:
Mother's Maiden Name:
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